

International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

Newsletter



JUNE 1996

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, June 10, 1996, at 7:30 post meridiem. What, another lecture? Sure, why not. This month will be a lecture by one of the many mentalists who live in Arizona (there must be some kind of coven or commune out there). Mark Strivings will be here to read our minds and make a pitch to join him and Dionne Warwick in the Psychic Friends Network (just kidding about that - no lawsuits, please). More than that, I don't know - try to make a psychic contact.

Quick mentalism joke: What did one mentalist say to the other? "You're fine. How am I?"

There are still 11 delinquents out there, and you know who you are (and so does Bob, our Treasurer For Life). So, pay your dues! It's only \$10 - a relative bargain, in today's marketplace.

As usual, I am horribly out of touch with any kind of magic news. I'll take a stab and assume that Marc DeSouza will be sponsoring some lectures in the pool house of his apartment complex; that there are a few magic-related shows in Atlantic City; and that there are other national level conventions approaching (investigative reporting is not my strong suit - Woodward and Bernstein I'm not).

Next month: July. SOMEBODY TELL ME!